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9th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Become an Academic Mentor at Beanfield! 
 
We have an exciting opportunity to join our staff team here at Beanfield for two terms as an Academic 
Mentor.  Funded through Teach First, these mentors will provide 1:1 or small group support for children 
who are finding settling back into school life difficult after such a long period of absence over the spring 
and summer of this year.   
 
These roles would be ideal for anyone considering a future career in teaching or working with young 
people as a means of gaining valuable experience.  Please share with friends and family too if you know 
of anyone who may wish to work at our happy and successful school. 
 
Successful applicants will be paid up to £19,000 per year (pro-rata depending on start date).  To be 
eligible to apply for our Academic Mentoring Programme, all nominees need at a minimum:   
 

 Grade C (or equivalent) in GCSE maths and English  
 The Right to Work in the UK  

 
A nominee will not need to attend the Teach First Online Assessment and will be fast-tracked and placed 
in our school through our recommendation if they have:  
 

 Qualified Teacher Status or  
 A 2.2 degree or above in an academic mentor curriculum subject. 

 
More information about these roles can be found by following the link below or by typing Teach First 
Academic Mentors into a search engine. 
 
https://www.teachfirst.org.uk/academic-mentors 
 
As a school, it is our responsibility to start the application process with Teach First themselves so if you 
or someone you know is interested in this opportunity, please email us at 
beanfield.admin@beanfieldprimary.org and we will be happy to talk through the role further with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Samantha Eathorne 
Principal 
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